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Proposal to create more teaching space at Blacon High School
Proposals to create more teaching space at Blacon 
High School will go on display on 29 August, and 
we want to hear your views.

Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council held a public 
consultation in April, discussing proposals to increase the 
capacity of the current school from 600 pupils to 750 pupils. 
This enables the intake of pupils across all year groups to be 
increased from 120 to 150. The proposed new two-storey 
building would provide a range of spaces needed to respond 
to the increasing demand for pupil places, and will give local 
children a greater opportunity to access secondary education 
within the locality instead of being displaced elsewhere. 

Next week’s event will allow the council, the school and the 
design team to demonstrate how comments made earlier this 
year have shaped the proposals, and to hear your views. 

The proposals will be available to view during a drop-in 
consultation in the School Hall at Blacon High School,  
Melbourne Road, Blacon, Chester CH1 5JH  from noon 
until 7pm on Thursday 29 August 2019. 

If you are able to attend the public consultation event, please 
come along, discuss the proposals and tell us what you think. 
Anyone unable to attend the public consultation can view the 
proposals online at the Consultations page at 
www.resultscommunications.co.uk from 10am on Friday 
30 August 2019 and provide feedback until Friday 13 September 
2019. 

Feedback can also be provided via the dedicated email address - 
blacon@resultscommunications.co.uk .


